NOTICE
Department of Botany, Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya

Date: 03/12/2024

On behalf of Department of Botany, Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, I H.O.D. would like to
bring to your kind information that we have scheduled a parent-teacher meeting on Saturday,

07/12/2024 at 12:00 pm. Please consider this letter as a formal invitation.

We cordially invite you to attend the said meeting on the due date in Department of Botany.

We are looking forward to seeing you in the meeting. Your suggestions are highly valuable.

With regards.
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Head
Department of Botany, Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya

......................................

Signature of parents



